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Bruce Ronan 

Strategic Planner 

Local Planning and Policy 

Central Coast Council 

P.O. Box 21 Gosford, NSW 2250 

 
Emailed: Bruce.Ronan@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au 
 
23 February 2021

Our ref: DOC20/961605 

Your ref: Amended PP_2020_CCOAS_033 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Ronan 

Subject: Planning Proposal in respect of 49 Lots at Glenworth Valley and Calga 

Thank you for your email dated 12 November 2020. This is a response from the NSW Department 
of Regional NSW – Mining, Exploration & Geoscience (MEG) – Geological Survey of NSW 
(GSNSW). 

GSNSW has no concerns regarding resource sterilisation and no objections to the above proposal.    

Queries regarding the above information should be directed to the GSNSW - Land Use team at 
landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steven Palmer 

Manager, Land Use Assessment 

Geological Survey of NSW – Mining, Exploration & Geoscience. 

 


